
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/30/2010 4:05:34 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Heads-up

Thx.

On Dec 30, 2010, at 3:43 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.eom> wrote:

I'm on a conference call about a tragedy in Oakland today - a fire that erupted in an apartment that left a 
woman and her child dead and another person who tried to save her dead. We don't know what 
happened but we do know that the apartment did not have electricity - it was shut off in the first week of 
December. We should know more over the day and tomorrow. The apartment was shut off for 
nonpayment - the amount somewhere in the $245.00 back payment with a very sporadic payment 
history. Spanish speaker and a CARE customer.
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